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April 4, 2018 
 

 
Mr. M. Leblanc 
Commission Secretary 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
P.O. Box 1046, Station B 
280 Slater Street 
Ottawa, Ontario 
K1P 5S9 
 
Dear Mr. Leblanc, 
 
Bruce A and Bruce B Licence Renewal 
 
The purpose of this letter to make a submission and indicate my support 
for Bruce Power’s application to renew the Operating Licence for Bruce 
Nuclear Generating Stations A and B. 

Bruce Power has a major impact on the local economy in Huron-Bruce.  
They have tremendous support from our citizens throughout the 
region.  Their corporate social responsibility and commitment to a strong 
culture of safety permeates throughout the surrounding community. 

Bruce Power's stability and innovation has provided a reliable and 
affordable baseline of power to Ontario's electrical grid.  Bruce Power 
has worked with Colleges and Universities to rebuild their nuclear 
programs to provide world class training for students.  I believe Bruce 
Power is just beginning to reshape the nuclear industry in Canada.   By 
renewing Bruce Power’s operating licence it will allow them to continue 
to provide Ontarians with a reliable source of clean, affordable energy to 
help rebuild our economy in Ontario and emerge once again as an 
economic driver for the Canadian economy. 

I look forward to supporting and working with Bruce Power in the future.  
If you require additional information please feel free to contact me at 
ben.lobb@parl.gc.ca or phone at 519-832-2999.  

Yours truly, 
 

 
Ben Lobb 
Member of Parliament 
Huron—Bruce 
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